Newsletter 52 Doctors are educated about HPV vaccines By Pharmaceutical Companies 1st May 2014

HPV vaccines are being promoted to the public by doctors who are educated about their safety and efficacy by the pharmaceutical companies that make the vaccines. Doctors have been educated about the link between HPV infection and cervical cancer with slides and lecture notes that were prepared by the pharmaceutical companies. These slides have not provided complete information to doctors about the cause of cervical cancer and as yet HPV vaccines have not been proven to prevent cervical cancer. They have also not been proven to be safe. Here is a Letter to the Editor of the Infectious Agents and Cancer Journal by Tomljenovic et al 2013 that presents this

information http://www.infectagentscancer.com/content/pdf/1750-9378-8-6.pdf

The global concerns for this vaccine are increasing every day with thousands of girls being damaged by this vaccine. Many parents who trusted the information they received from their doctors are now speaking out to warn parents about the neurological damage their daughters experienced after receiving the HPV vaccine. Ovarian failure and premature menopause in teenagers is also occurring after this vaccine. Dr. Deidre Little recently presented a paper at the Obstetrics Conference in Vienna that concluded that the Gardasil HPV vaccine has not been tested for ovarian safety before it was implemented in global vaccination programs. Here is a link to the published paper providing this evidence http://sanevax.org/human-papillomavirus-vaccine-ovary-need-research/

To date India, Japan and Utah have now stopped recommending this vaccine in government vaccination programs due to the serious neurological events that are being experienced after this vaccine. And because the vaccine has not been proven to be more effective than Pap screening. France is considering similar action and court cases have been initiated. Here is a link to the memorial of HPV vaccine victims that is being collated by parents because governments will not publicise these reactions http://sanevax.org/victims-2/gardasil-silgard-victims/

It is also noted that Lyme disease is on the increase and that many of the symptoms are similar to those experienced by women after receiving HPV vaccines. The Australian and US government regulators of vaccines do not have a post-vaccination surveillance system that can make causal links between the vaccines and adverse events. Therefore they are able to claim "there is no evidence of harm from the vaccine" and this is why they are not required to acknowledge and investigate the possible harm that these vaccines are causing.

Please consider the fact that government regulators of vaccines are 100% funded by the industries they are set up to monitor and that doctors have been educated about HPV vaccines by the vaccine manufacturers. Here is a link to the information that doctors have not been provided with about the cause of cervical cancer.

Kind regards,

Judy Wilyman MSc (Population Health)

PhD Candidate